
 

                                                                     
 

 

 

 

 
Chapter Officers 
 
Chapter Directors 
Jeff & Jeanie Kauffman 
11012 Pin Oak Terrace 
Hagerstown, MD  21740 
301-797-3569 
Email: j_kauffman@myactv.net 
 
Asst Chapter Director 
(Open) 
  
Chapter Treasurers 
Jeffery and Betty Metz 
16850 Bakersville Rd 
Boonsboro, MD  21713 
301-582-0135 
Email: metie@myactv.net 
 
 
  
Membership Enhancement Coordinator 
Jeff and Jeanie Kauffman 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  Gathering Location  

 
 

Golden Corral 
Valley Mall Shopping Center 

17635 Valley Mall Road, Hagerstown, MD 21740 
(301) 582-6209 

 
Gatherings are held  

every 2nd Saturday of the month 
Eat at 8 am and Meet at 9 am 

 

 

Gold Wing Road Riders Association 
άCǊƛŜƴŘǎ ŦƻǊ CǳƴΣ {ŀŦŜǘȅ ŀƴŘ YƴƻǿƭŜŘƎŜέ 

 

 
/ƘŀǇǘŜǊ άCέ 

ά!ƴǘƛŜǘŀƳ ²ƛƴƎǎέ 
Website:  www.gwrra-mdf.org 

Maryland District - Northeast Region B 

January 2018 
 

http://www.gwrra.org/
http://gwrra-northeastregion.org/
http://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http://images.wikia.com/logopedia/images/8/8d/Goldencorral_2y1r.jpg&imgrefurl=http://logos.wikia.com/wiki/Golden_Corral&h=1832&w=2908&sz=203&tbnid=5V-5U_OZ1q14OM:&tbnh=94&tbnw=150&prev=/search%3Fq%3Dgolden%2Bcorral%2Blogo%2Bjpg%26tbm%3Disch%26tbo%3Du&zoom=1&q=golden+corral+logo+jpg&hl=en&usg=__SLcqkpynLyQ9XnWwfu_SLlecd0A=&sa=X&ei=ig9UT4ifFonf0QG6utziDg&ved=0CBkQ9QEwAg
http://maps.google.com/maps?hl=en&gbv=2&rlz=1R2ADRA_enUS335&um=1&ie=UTF-8&q=golden+corral+hagerstown+md&fb=1&gl=us&hq=golden+corral&hnear=0x89c9ed151481dfdd:0x65f2620826df7239,Hagerstown,+MD&cid=0,0,697985629710957594&ei=bg1UT5CBCIjg0QGV17StAw&sa=X&oi=local_result&ct=image&ved=0CCQQ_BI
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MD-F Staff Members 

 
 
Chapter Photographer ς Open 
Chapter Webmaster ς Open  
Newsletter Editor ς Open 
Pins and Patches Coordinator ς Jeff and Betty Metz  
50/50 Coordinators ς Jeff and Jeanie Kauffman  
Marble Game Coordinators ς Will and Kim Mitchell 
Door Prize Coordinator ς Will and Kim Mitchell 
Ride Coordinator ς Open 
Social Event Coordinatorς Kim Mitchell 
Chapter Visitation Coordinator ς Cheryl McCarty 
 
 
 
 

    MD-F Website to Be Updated Soon: 
 We are in the process of getting our Website back 
up and running soon.  Please check back later for 
information and rides that will be posted 
 
 
Goodies:  Pins and Patches for your vest can now 
be purchased.  Please see Jeff and Betty Metz for 
ŘŜǘŀƛƭǎ ŀƴŘ ǇǊƛŎƛƴƎΦ  ²Ŝ ŀƭǎƻ ƘŀǾŜ /ƘŀǇǘŜǊ άCέ 
visitation bars and Visit-a-Chapter head pins. We 
also have chapter Shirts and Hats available.  

 

Visit Our Tri-State GWRRA    Friends 
and Family 

 
 -- WV-A Chapter gatherings are held on the 1st 
Sunday of each month at Golden Corral, 625 
Foxcroft Avenue, Martinsburg, WV 25404. 
 
-- VA-F Chapter gatherings are held on the 4th  
Sunday of each month at the Golden Corral, 120 
Costello Drive, Winchester, VA  22602. 
 
--PA-C Chapter gathers are held on the 3rd Saturday 
of each month at the Bonanza 850 Chambersburg 
Mall, Chambersburg PA 17202 
 

 
 

 

 
 

/ƘŀǇǘŜǊ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊΩǎ /ƻǊƴŜǊ 

 
Hello everyone,  
 
We hope that everyone had a Very Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year.  It is hard to 
believe that 2017 is past and we are in a new year.  
We hope to have a lot of fun again this year with 
our Gatherings and Rides.  In order to do that we 
need your help.  We would like to invite everyone 
to the Gatherings and meet some new members 
and say Hi to the other members.   
I want to invite all to suggest rides and places that 
you would like to go.  You do not need to lead the 
ride (we will be happy to do that) but this is YOUR 
chapter and we want to make it a success.  MD-F 
likes to go to new places and also do some 
overnight rides.  One of the overnight rides is our 
Annual trip to visit MD-L in Easton.  They are very 
happy to have us visit and take us on great rides 
and to great places to eat.  Another ride that we 
did was to Walkersville to ride a train with a Civil 
War Reenactment.  Everyone enjoyed this, 
especially the kids.  In 2018 we are looking for 
more adventure and making great memories with 
our GWRRA family.  We also want to visit other 
chapters and everyone is invited to join us.  We will 
let you know in advance at to when and what 
Chapter we will be visiting. 
MD-F is also hosting ARC, TRC and Trailer courses, 
as the dates are scheduled we will let you know.  
The classes will hold 12 bikes and if we need to 
have more than one of any given class we will do so 
as the demand needs.  These courses are free and 
MD District makes sure everyone is fed and 
hydrated and has a good time.  The classroom part 
is at our home and the course is at South 
Hagerstown High School where the lot is very large.  
If you are interested in other classes or training 
please let us know and we can try to accommodate 
ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜΩǎ ƴŜŜŘǎΦ 
Hope to see everyone at our next Gathering. 
  
See you then. 
Jeanie and Jeff 
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Newsletter Editors Corner 
     As you can see we are trying to get our Chapter 
Newsletter back up and running.  It is still a work 
in process.  If anyone has anything that they 
would like to add to the monthly newsletter, 
please feel free.  Just send us the information by 
email to J_kauffman@myactv.net by the end of 
the second week of each month.  If anyone is 
interested in working on the newsletter, that 
would be wonderful also.  The format is already 
made and it is only a matter of filling in the 
information and adding information and deleting 
old information.  Again just let me know.  Any 
help would be appreciated. 
 
Thanks, 
Jeanie 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Free Breakfast: 
N/A 

 
50/50s: 

Chuck Harrison 
$23.00 

 
 

Door Prize Winners: 
 
           Riley 
    Chuck Harrison 
    JJ ς John Jones 
            

 
 

Happy Anniversary 

 

      Anniversaries: 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Chapter birthdays :  

 

       
                     

 

 
                  
 
 
 

 

mailto:J_kauffman@myactv.net
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The Marble Game 

 

 
     Our Marble Game gives those Members who 
attend our gatherings a chance for a cash prize 
with the purchase of as many tickets that they 
want for $1.00 each.  At the end of the gathering 
one ticket is drawn and that lucky person has a 
chance to pull the white marble out of the bag and 
ǿƛƴ ǘƘŜ άǇƻǘ-o-ŎŀǎƘΗέ   
 
If the Blue marble is drawn then the pot is carried 
over to the next month.  At our December 
DŀǘƘŜǊƛƴƎΣ /ƘǳŎƪ IŀǊǊƛǎƻƴ ǿƻƴ ǘƘŜ άtƻǘ-O-/ŀǎƘέ 
by drawing the white marble for a total of $227.00.  
Congratulations Chuck. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Past MD-F Events 
 

MD-F hosted our Christmas Party that was 
held at the Elks Club in Hagerstown.  
Pictures will be on following pages.  
Everyone had a great time. 

 
 
 
 
 

Future MD-F Events 
 
February 8th ς 10th - Winter Thing, register before         
January 27th. Flyer is below. 
 
February 17 ς WV-A Valentines Dinner 
 
 
February 24 ς VA-! /ǊŀȊȅ {ǳǇǇŜǊΧCƭȅŜǊ ƛǎ ōŜƭƻǿΦ 
 
February 25 ς VA-F Gathering at Golden Corral, 
Winchester, VA.  Eat @8/Meeting @9 
 
February 24 ς MD-F Dinner Ride  
We will be attending the VA-A Crazy Supper and 
this will be our Dinner Ride for February. 

 
 

 
 
 

Suggestions:  ??????? 
 
 
If there is a place that you would like to ride to 
please let us know.  You will not have to lead the 
ride (unless you would like) we can take care of 
that.  New ideas are always appreciated.  We 
would also like suggestions of new places to ride to 
for our Dinner Ride on the 4th Saturday of each 
month.  Please let us know and we can make the 
arrangements.  
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Pictures from MD-F Christmas Par ty
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And More Funé. 
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                                                                                                    Our newest Member was even there 
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As you can see everyone had a great time.  We hope to see everyone next year at our Christmas Party! 


